

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have learnt what an explorer is and what they might need to take with them on an expedition. There have been more footprints and the bear definitely enjoyed the sandwiches! We had great fun going on our bear hunt today and tried very hard not to wake the bear!



It was lovely to see all the parents at book club and we hope you all enjoyed it. It will continue to be on every week for the whole year so don't worry if you haven't been able to come yet. Also, don't feel that you need to come to the classroom first. If you go straight there we will finish the registers at 9:30 when the book club children arrive.



Unfortunately, we are getting more children falling over and getting wet in this cold and rainy weather. Please could you make sure your child has a spare set of clothes at school in case this happens. We have some spare clothes, but have now run out of trousers and socks. If you have any spares they would be very much appreciated!

Finally, we hope that you have all got your letter telling you how to access your child's observations on the Interactive Learning Diary. Please let us know if you do not have yours, or if you have any problems.



We hope you all have a lovely weekend and would like to thank you for your continued support.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!